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 Panel 58 has started off with the resignation of the Newsletter Coordinator. This is one 

position that we need to fill as quickly as possible. I have send out a notice of this need to all 

officers, coordinators and DRs. I have also addressed the need for a new Newsletter Coordinator 

in the March Northern HiLights. My hope is that someone will step forward at the AWSC 

meeting, if not before. 

 In the mean time a past newsletter coordinator, Gwenne R. has stepped up to edit the 

newsletter for the months of March and April. I am so gratefully to Gwenne for doing this for 

NYN. 

 

 Over the past couple of months, I have had a number of conversations with NYN 

members on a few issues. I have been speaking with a member who is trying to start a new 

meeting. It has been a pleasure to talk with her about this and try to answer her questions.  

I have also spoken with a member about dual members and where they can serve their group. I 

have enjoyed all the sharings the last few months. I look forward too many more conversations 

over the next 3 years. 

 

 I continue to write my newsletter articles. I will be serving on multiple committees and 

am looking forward to that duty. I have written my first agenda for today. It is a work in 

progress. 

 

Gratefully in Service, 

Ruth S. 


